

March 7, 2018

Dear Performers:

The Annual Heart of Oakley Festival promises to be another success!! *You, Me, We Oakley!* will co-host the event with the intent to provide a free, one-day event for all Contra Costa families in the region to enjoy. The 6th Annual Heart of Oakley Festival will be held on **Saturday, September 22, 2018** at the Oakley Civic Center Plaza.

We are currently accepting applications to be considered for the Festival's performance lineup. All performer applications must be completed and turned in by **Tuesday**, **July 31**, **2018**. Performers will be notified by **Friday**, **August 10** if they have been selected to perform. If you have any questions regarding performances, please contact me directly at 925-625-7011 or via email gaby@youmeweoakley.org. Thank you and we hope to hear from you soon!

Best Regards,

Gabriela Baños-Galván

Gabriela Baños-Galván Program Coordinator You, Me, We Oakley! Thank you for your interest in performing in the 2018 Heart of Oakley Festival on **September 22, 2018**. Please complete the entire form and return it to Gabriela Banos-Galvan at City Hall or mail it to 3231 Main Street, Oakley. **Decisions will be made and parties will be notified by August 10**th. If you have any questions, please contact: Gabriela Baños-Galván at 925-625-7011 or email: gaby@youmeweoakley.org.

Name of Group/Band:		
Performance Type:	☐ Multicultural – Culture represented:	
31	☐ Band—Genre of Music:	
Contact Person:		
Contact Phone #:		
Email Address:		
Mailing Address:		
Cost: (If you will be charging for the performance, please let us know.)		
The Heart of Oakley Festival runs from 11am to 5pm . Please indicate the time you are available and your performance duration:		
☐ 11am-1pm	□ 1pm-3pm	□ 3pm-5pm
Duration of Performance (time requested for performance):		
Please include the following with your Application:		
Sample of music/performance either in a CD/DVD form, or a link to a website.		
Website:		

Please submit this application along with the requested materials on or before Tuesday, July 31, 2018. Late requests may not be considered.